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Timothy Maier <tmaier@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Feedback for 1601 Longspur Ave

1 message

Shishir Garg Mon, Mar 16, 2015 at 1:25 AM
To: tmaier@sunnyvale.ca.gov

Hello,

Wanted to share some feedback on the modifications proposed at the property mentioned above. We believe
this will be a good improvement to the overall look of the neighborhood, and with so many newly updated homes
coming up around the area, will improve curb appeal and make for a nice change on the street.

There seem to be a few other projects like this coming up in the area and overall this looks like it will lead to
helping homes keep their values in the area as well.

Hope this helps.
Thanks,
Shishir Garg
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